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1 INTRODUCTION 
 
1.1 This report presents the attached Executive response to the review of services for 

people with learning disabilities (previously referred to as the social care 
modernisation agenda) undertaken by a working group of the former Social Care and 
Learning Overview and Scrutiny Panel. 
 

1.2 The letter to the relevant Executive Members summarising the work of the Working 
Group and setting out the resulting recommendations is also attached. This letter was 
adopted by the Commission at its meeting on 1 April 2009. 

 
1.3 This Executive response is due to be considered by the Adult Social Care Overview 

and Scrutiny Panel at its meeting on 2 June 2009.  
 
 

2 SUGGESTED ACTION 
 

2.1 That the Overview and Scrutiny Commission notes the response of the 
Executive to the review of services for people with learning disabilities. 

 
 
 
Background Papers 
 
None 
 
 
Contact for further information 
 
Richard Beaumont – 01344 352283 
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